
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 14th February 2025 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
HALF TERM 

17—21 FEBRUARY 

 
~ TERM 4~ 

24/02/25—4/04/25 
 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 24th February 
Staff Development Day—
No children at school 
 
Tuesday 25th February 
KS2 Cineworld Trip 
 

Wednesday 26th February 
3:10 –5:30pm Parent  
Consultations 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 27th February 
5 –7:30pm Parent  
Consultations 
 

Friday 28th February 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

 
 

Week 2 
 

Monday 3rd March 
 
Tuesday 4th March 
 
Wednesday 5th March 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 6th March 
 
Friday 7th March 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

         

      HOUSE points   
TERM 3 

The End of week results:  
 

          Redoubt:         193 
          connaught:    163 
          Kearsney:      105 
          Burgoyne:      075 
      

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  

Yosra, Zenat, Rudy, Emily, Usman, 

Subash, Sahara, Bilind, Loki, Sayuma, 

Miggin, Praneel, Sahar, Sampada, Ezra, 

Deepson, Isla, Harry, Marley, Sudais, Koa, 

Pritika and Marilyn 

WELL DONE AND CONGRATULATIONS!  

WEAR RED IN FEB 
This a cause very close to our 

hearts, so it was lovely to see it be-
ing supported so well by the school 

community.  We have raisded £295! 
Thank you all so much.  Alex and Joh kept busy 

this afternoon creating a poster about the Kent, 
Surrey and Sussex Air Ambulance.  Well done 

Writer of the week 
The nominations this week are:  

Puddle-Duck: Deepson 

Paddington:  Alfred 

Cheshire Cat: Muyeng 

Hiccup:  Annabelle 

Potter: Sasha 

                       

The winner is: Annabelle 

Well done! 

Term dates 2024-25 

Happy Birthday to:       

Stevie, Usman, Stanley, Moqadusa, Sarveen, Kayden, Olive, Harry, Max  

Kalsome and Prencika 

We hope you have had or still to have a wonderful day celebrating. 

Happy Half Term!  
As today marks the middle of the academic 
year, I wanted to say how proud I am of the 

school as a whole.  
The values of friendship, equality and   
compassion are evident in everyday of 

school life, which is great to see.  
We all hope you have a fabulous half term 

break and manage to enjoy some much 
needed down time with family and friends.  

 

See you back at school on TUESDAY 25th 
February   



 

 


